The Lynn Township Board held its regular meeting on August 12, 2020. Present were officers’ Kalbfleisch, Ferrett,
Miller, Drain and Kendzierski(virtual). Residents present was Kay Cumbow, Dan Muxlow and April Jedrzejczak.
Guest present was Heather Stewart.

Meeting was called to order by Supervisor Kalbfleisch at 7:04 p.m.

1. Motion by Drain 2nd by Miller to adopt agenda as presented. All Ayes, Motion Carried.

2. Kaye Cumbow informed the board Goodland Twp has received a grant for recycling tires from the State of
Michigan. She contacted the state for Lynn Township and was told all grants for tires are on hold for now and
they will contact here if it becomes available again.

3. Don Muxlow would like to move his packing house to his property in Lynn Township.

4. Motion by Miller 2" by Drain to approve minutes of July 8, 2020 as presented. All Ayes, Motion Carried.

Treasurer submitted Financial Report

Unfinished Business.

5. Table Reviewing Tannerite Ordinance until September. Since March there has not been any incidents in
Brockway Twp., so the ordinance they have in place has not been tested.

New Business.

6. Motion by Miller, 2" by Drain to order two dumpsters with one on reserve. All Ayes, Motion Carried.

7. Motion by Ferrett, 2"9 by Drain pay bills, check #10174 - 10202 . All Ayes, Motion Carried.

8. Motion by Miller, 2" by Ferrett to adjourn. All Ayes, Motion Carried.

Meeting adjourned at 7:38 p.m. by Supervisor Kalbfleisch.

Respectfully Submitted

Annette Ferrett
Clerk



